
 

 

 

Foxton Primary School 

OPEN MORNING 
Are you looking for a school place for your  

child in September 2024?  

If so, we would like to invite you as a prospective 
parent to visit our friendly, welcoming and  

hardworking school on: 

Friday 17th November 2023 

9.30am—10.30am 
To book your place please contact Anita Armitage: 

office@foxton.cambs.sch.uk or 01223 712447 

www.foxtonprimary.co.uk 


